
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–2105/1dn
PJK:kmg:km

January 31, 2001

Would you prefer to authorize the register in probate to waive the fee, rather than
requiring a judge to hear the matter?  Another option would be to authorize a court
commissioner to waive the fee.  Under current law, a probate judge may (but would not
necessarily) assign such a matter to a court commissioner under s. 757.69 (1) (e) or
757.72 (2).
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